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From:David Sherrard
Sent:Wed, 7 Nov 2018 10:13:23 +0000
To:Planning
Subject:Comment on 2018/0375/DET

Subject: Deeside Way Link

Consultee: Braemar Community Council

Support

BCC fully support this proposal. It will extend and enhance the Deeside Way creating 
a traffic-free route and catering for a range of non-motorised users. It will enhance 
recreational activity around Braemar, both for residents and visitors. The last leg of the 
route into Braemar is currently much less safe than the rest of the the non-A93 route all 
the way from Aberdeen and this link is much needed.  

Regards,

David Sherrard

On behallf of Braemar Community Council 


